
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
ROADWAY LIGHTING SYSTEM  
State Road (SR) 80 from SR 15 to County Road (CR) 880 
Financial Project ID: 441756-1-56-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Public Meeting about the above-
referenced project in Palm Beach County. Attendees can attend the public meeting in-person or virtually. The public 
meeting will begin with a presentation followed by a question and answer period. Attendees can ask questions and/or 
make comments for project representatives to answer. Questions and comments can be submitted prior to the 
meeting through the registration link or by emailing the project manager. Visit our project website at https://
www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/sr_80_from_sr_15_to_cr_880.asp for more information, including comment forms and a 
copy of the presentation.  

PROJECT PURPOSE 

The purpose of this project is to increase safety by 
providing a new conventional roadway lighting 
system installed on new Florida Power & Light (FPL) 
poles along SR 80 from SR 15 to CR 880. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installation of new FPL poles for power distribution

with light emitting diode (LED) lighting fixtures.
• Installation of FPL standalone street lighting poles

with LED lighting.

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
• Work will be done in phases to reduce the

inconvenience to the public.
• Lane closures will occur one lane at a time during

non-peak hours to minimize impacts on traffic.
• No complete road closure will occur.

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 
• Construction Begins: Spring 2024
• Anticipated Completion: Spring 2025
• Construction Cost Estimate: $26,000,000

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Omid Fallahinejad, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
Florida Department of Transportation 
District Four 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Phone: (954) 777-4558   
Toll free: (866) 336-8435, ext. 4558  
Email: omid.fallahinejad@dot.state.fl.us  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA 
Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSELF 
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

JOIN US AT THE PUBLIC MEETING 

Wednesday, December 7, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 
Project information will be available for 
review at the in-person location or online at 
https:/www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/
sr_80_from_sr_15_to_cr_880.asp. 

Virtual Attendees:  

Please register using the following link or QR code: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/
register/5320257915849970187.    

To join by telephone: dial (562) 247-8422; 
Access Code: 590-226-307  

In-Person: Belle Glade City Hall 
110 Dr MLK Jr Blvd W 
Belle Glade, FL 33430 
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